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30th September 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We started the week with our first Fire drill of the year – and it went incredibly well! The 

children left the building and lined up quickly and quietly! We do drills regularly so that the 

children know exactly what to do when the bell rings. 

We had a really good turn out for the first school tour for prospective parents for Reception 

class 2023!! We are running these throughout the Autumn Term so if you have any friends who 

would like to look around with a view to their child starting Reception class in 2023 please 

direct them to the website where they can find the dates. We also do have some places 

available in other classes throughout the school. 

Next week we have a Barn Croft POETRY WEEK!! The children will all be looking at the poetry 

of a range of poets and creating their own poems. They will use the creative arts to then 

perform their poetry at our Friday morning Poetry Slam in the Hall. I cannot wait!! 

A reminder to you all to please try to come along to the first Friends of Barn Croft Coffee 

Morning on Tuesday 4th October at 9am. And that the Friends of Barn Croft Annual General 

Meeting is being held on Thursday 6th October at 6.30-7.30pm in the school hall. This will be 

a chance for you all to discuss upcoming fund raising events and to offer any help you can give. 

The weather is turning slightly chillier now – please make sure that your children bring their 

coats to school in case the weather is cold or rainy. 

Have a lovely weekend! Is anyone running the marathon? 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

24th October - 28th 

October  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
 

31st October 

Children return to School 

 

 

16th December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

19th December – 2nd 

January 2023 

Christmas Holiday 

School Closed 

 

 

3rd January 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 

 

4th January 

Children return to School 

 

 

13th February-17th 

February 

Half Term Holiday 

School Closed 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Reception - Jason 
Year 1 – Annie 

Year 2 – Zoe 
Year 3 –Anelka 
Year 4 – Levana 
Year 5 - Darragh 
Year 6 - Denzel 

 

  

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Reading 

          

Reception – Digby & Paz 

Year 1 – Arthur & Mabel  

Year 2 – Samuel & Winnie  

Year 3 – Alessia & Dylan D  

Year 4 – Mirhat & Nateisha  

Year 5 – Casey & Lucia  

Year 6 – Billy & Makayla     

Tea Time Club – Artin – Year 4 

 

 
 

  



 

Our second parenting course has just started. It is not too late 

to join. 

The sessions will be facilitated by Mrs Moses, Mrs Sandy and 

Helen English and will cover all sorts of aspects of being a 

parent and supporting your child/ren. It will be a safe space for 

parents to talk, listen and share ideas and to hopefully be 

supported with tips and advice from our team. Please do get in 

contact with the office for more information or to book a 

place. It is of course free and confidential. 

 



 

 

5th October 2022 



 

 

 

 



  

 

 



 

 

For All Year 6 Parents 

You would have received a letter with the Secondary School Application details below, 

please apply online at www.eadmissions.org.uk deadline is 31st October 2022. 

 

 

 

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/


 

 


